				Monday Message #44







			To the Nobility, Ladies, and Friends of Calam Temple. 
 
This “Monday Message” is a simple message of Thanks. 
I am so very grateful and blessed for the amazing Family that I have gained from my membership in the Masonic Fraternity. When I joined in 2008, as a continuation of my long family legacy, I had no idea I would make so many important, sincere, and lasting friendships.  
I would like to thank the Nobility for electing me as their 2021 Potentate, Lady Joan for accompanying me on this amazing journey, the Divan for their outstanding support, my Blue Lodge, Chapter, and Shrine Club for their indulgences when I have been away from our regular meetings, and for saying yes to all my requests for extra assistance. 
I truly wish each and every one of you a blessed and memorable Thanksgiving holiday weekend and hope to see you at one of our holiday parties, and at our annual meeting in January.  

God Bless. 
Most Sincerely, 
Jim Logan 
Potentate 












